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KARLOVAC, 26 veljače 2013th (Hina) - Of all the cases in which the Attorney General's Office for Gender Equality was last year, even the third relates to domestic violence, said today at a roundtable ombudsman Cherry Ljubicic. This is the reason that in prevention education mobilize all stakeholders, particularly in the police and social welfare centers, the ombudsman said, adding that the complaints of domestic violence in the past year much more difficult and complex than earlier ones. In her opinion, it is a reflection of deeper problems in society. 
Hope Murganić, president of the County Commission for Gender Equality has proposed that the Ministry of Social Policy and young reconsider the proposal to the funding of shelters for women victims of violence resolved by a special law.Ombudsperson Ljubicic reminded that of a separate law on financing of shelters abandoned, but that these problems, for example, can be arranged through amendments to the institutions. 
It is important to systematically finance offices. It should not happen to leave the county shelter funding, which is due to lack of money or nesenzibilnosti as Slavonski Brod, jailed, says ombudsman. 
Representative of women's groups Lenuzzi step clearly said that the association is satisfied with the cooperation with the police and all the other subjects, but that they often fall away of a court judgment against the perpetrators of violence. 
She suggested that the courts except the employees of social welfare centers and collaborate with experts in the shelters. 
County Attorney Gordana Krizanic said that during last year's treatment took 30 worst cases of domestic violence. Others were tried at the Magistrates Court, and 15 were rejected. 
In most cases, the wife is in the process of calling for a provision (aka Boon) not to have to testify against her husband. So, for some reason, dropped the charges, and we have nothing further evidence for the prosecution, said Krizanic. 
In Karlovac welfare center last year reported 312 cases of domestic violence, and the hospital's medical housed 46 people from these violent events. 
Deputy Director of the Karlovac hospital Joseph Zunic said that there were also five minors. 
In his opinion, the reason for such severe violence often is the general poverty and pledged to find solutions for the recruitment of victims of violence. 
Ombudsperson Ljubicic reminded that in the Croatian Employment Service there is a measure subsidies to employers who hire those victims, but that the measure was little used. She said she would personally through the Croatian Employers' Association to meet employers of such action. 
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